EXPLICATION DE VOTE 

THE GHILARDOTTI REPORT ON INFORMATION AND CONSULTATION

from Jean Lambert

Generally, I welcome the outcome of this vote, although I wish more members had been willing to support the amendments dealing with sanctions against companies that fail to implement the Directive's requirements.

However, there is no doubt that the measures agreed by Parliament will make an important difference for many workers throughout the EU. Hopefully, thanks to the tighter definitions of the information required and the proposal for a delay for full consultation in the light of proposed large-scale redundancies and other potentially harmful changes, we shall avoid the siutation where we see workers appealing to this Parliament to protect their rights and interests.

I also welcome Parliament's insistence on the rapid implementation of this Directive for all member states, whatever the current state of eomployee representation.

I trust that Council will now follow Parliament's lead. 
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